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ADVISORY REGARDING ISSUE OF POLICE CLEARANCE 
CERTIFICATE(PCC) 
 
 

The Competent Authority in the Ministry of External 

Affairs has instructed that henceforth, PCC will only be 

issued after receipt of fresh police verification on the PCC 

application. This will apply to all categories of applicants. 

As such applicants are requested to apply well in advance, 

at least six weeks before, so that requisite service can be 

rendered smoothly. 
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